
 
 

 
School Crossing Patrol Information 

 
The School Crossing Patrol on Trent Road will be back on duty from the 
afternoon of 3 September 2020.   
 
Duty times will be: 
 
  AM: 08:20 to 08:55 
  PM 14:50 to 15:45 
 
They may be operating from a slightly different location. 
 
Please remember to socially distance. 

 
Additional Markings have been placed to remind everyone of the 
recommended distance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ensure you wait on the footpath until you are asked to cross and then 
cross in front of the School Crossing Patrol ensuring you are the 
recommended distance away from them and others. 


